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NEWSLETTER  

  

 

Creative - Confident - Caring 

We educate children so they can lead great lives 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We hope you are well.   
 
We have had the most amazing week here at Blackawton Primary School – so much 
learning has already taken place and there have been so many achievements to  
celebrate. What a fantastic start to the term!  
 
It’s exciting to be sharing with you our first full week back at school. As always, you’ll find in this newsletter our 
class Snappy News, Forest School updates, curriculum news, term dates and 
wider curriculum highlights, Next week I will also share with you our ‘key 
dates’ for the academic year to help you plan for events with as much  
notice as possible.  
 
Hopefully you have received the Autumn term’s curriculum letter for your 
child’s class. We hope you find these helpful in giving you a clear picture of 
what your child will be learning over the coming weeks. Each letter outlines 
the main topics for the term, key learning objectives and broader  
curriculum themes. Our aim is that these letters not only keep you informed, 
but also give you the opportunity to talk to your child about their learning 
at home and celebrate their progress along the way.  
 
Thank you, as always, for your continued support in helping to make 
Blackawton Primary School such a vibrant and successful school community. 
 
A parent shared this photo of Blackawton Church with Jude. It taken from the front of the school. We’re pretty 
sure the end of the rainbow falls directly onto our school!  What a beautiful photo. Thank you for sharing. 
 
Have a restful weekend. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Liam Fielding and Charlotte Buckle 
Headteacher       Deputy Head 

 

Friday 12th September 2025 
Attendance to date 

Class 1 97% 

Class 2 93% 

Class 3 96% 

Class 4 96% 

Class 5 98% 

National 
expectation 

96% 



 

 

 

 Wednesday 17 September 2025 Farmwise, Yr5 and Yr6 

Wednesday 24 September 2025 SEND Parent Forum, 2-2:30pm 

Friday 26 September 2025 European day of languages 

Thursday 2 October 2025 Mini first aid 

Monday 6 October 2025 Tempest whole school photos 

Wednesday 15 October 2025 Junior Life Skills and swimming gala, Yr6 

Friday 24 October 2025 Last day of term 

Monday 3 November 2025 Back to school 

Thursday 6 November 2025 RNLI water safety visit 

Friday 7 November 2025 School immunisations, Reception to Yr6 

Monday 10 November 2025 NSPCC workshops; Yr2, Yr5 and Yr6 

Wednesday 19 November 2025 SEND Parent Forum, 2-2:30pm 

Friday 21 November 2025 Children In Need 

Friday 19 December 2025 Last day of term 

Monday 5 January 2026 Back to school 

 Please note—More dates to come.  

Further school trips being organised, tbc. 

Finer details will be sent closer to events. 



CLASS ‘SNAPPY’ NEWS 

“Welcome back...” 

 

Nursery 
Welcome Back to Nursery!  

It's been wonderful to see all the new faces and 
old.  This week, has all been about playing and set-
tling the children back into the routine of Nursery. 
So, we’ve dived into exciting activities like: 

Building trains with our friends 
Taking care of babies in our role-                          
play area 
Enjoying our outdoor spaces and                           
exploring  
Creating our own self-portraits to                         
show how unique we are! 

We can’t wait to learn, play, and                             
have lots of fun together this term. 

 

 

  

 

Class 2 
Class 2 have had a brilliant first full week back, and it 
has been such a pleasure to see their enthusiasm and 
hard work. In English, the children have been inspired 
by our new story Daisy Doodles, writing their own im-
aginative tales about monster drawings that came to life. 
In Maths, we explored the different ways to make 10, 
while our Year 2s also investigated the relationship be-
tween counting in 1s and counting in 10s through fun 
exploration activities. The children also enjoyed a shape 
hunt in DT, spotting shapes all around us, and in History 
they created their very own family trees – a wonderful 
way to start thinking about the past and how families 
grow and change. It has been an exciting week, Class 2 
have settled back into school life! 

Class 3  

 

Welcome back to school life. This week we have 
been busy getting to know each other and setting 
expectations for training our brains. We have ex-
plored with charcoal and created some rather messy 
but creative artwork, with extremely pleasing out-
comes. We have also embarked on this term's hock-
ey skills in PE too! 

Look forward to next week, where we can explore 
our curriculum coverage further and explore further 
exciting opportunities to enrich learning!  

Class 4 
Class 4 have had a brilliant start to the term!  

We’ve quickly settled back into our routines and it’s 
been lovely catching up with friends after the holi-
days. In maths, we’ve been getting stuck into place 
value, and in English we’re really enjoying our new 
book Varjak Paw – there have already been lots of 
exciting predictions about what might happen next! 
In art, we’ve been busy creating our own comic 
strips, and in history we’ve loved finding out all 
about the Anglo-Saxons. It’s been a fun and busy 
week! 

 

Class 1 
The children in class 1 have done fabulously in their first 
full week in Reception. This week the focus has been on 
getting to 
know each 
other,      
exploring 
the class-
room and 
learning our 
new        
routines.  

 

 

 

This week, Class 5 have truly settled back into 
school.  We have had time to reflect on who we are as 
individuals and what that will bring to our new class 
team.  We have been learning about 'power of 10' in 
maths and the language of 10 x bigger or smaller.   Lots 
of us have enjoyed             challenges around this 
knowledge too.  In English, we have started to explore 
'The Everyday Journey of Ordinary Things,' by Libby 
Deutsch.  We have looked at how explanations need to 
be sequenced in order to understand them properly and 
have looked specifically at the journey of chocolate.  It 
has been lovely to get back into learning! 

Class 5 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 Back to School – and Back to the Garden! 

Our school focus is: Biodiversity this year! 

 

MISSION: Enrich Blackawton School grounds to          
 encourage more wildlife. 
  

Gardening club: starts on Monday, we look forward to Harvesting the 
remaining summer harvest and plant some more winter crops. 
 

Please try to minimise plastic wrappers coming into school for 
breaktime snacks. We have a waste recycling system at lunchtime 
but not a breaktime. Less wrappers support Our Zero Waste Cam-
paign. 
 

WANTED: glass jars and lids. Need for our chutney making enter-
prise. Please drop at the office /give to Miss Harris or Fleur. 
 

PLANTERS : Do you have handy woodwork skills? We are looking for 
some basic square planters to replace the old ones around UKS2 en-
trance. 
 

Do let us know if you are able to support us fulfil our missions. 

 

Miss Harris and Gardening Team 

ECO News 



 

 

 
 Back to School – and Back to the Garden! 

Blackawton Primary School is buzzing once again with the sound of  
children returning – and heading straight into the garden to harvest the 
fruits (and vegetables!) of their labour. 

Thanks to the wonderful support of our community over the summer 
holidays – from weeding and strimming to picking produce – the school 
garden has thrived. We've had an especially bumper crop of cucumbers 
and runner beans this year, many of which have made their way to the 
community shop. We hope you’ve had a chance to enjoy the fresh, local 
flavours! 

Our young gardeners will soon be busy transforming some of the harvest 
into delish chutneys using local produce. Keep an eye out for jars on sale 
soon – perfect for your autumn cheeseboards! 

This term, we’ll be planting spring bulbs to and we're thrilled to be 
planting two new pear trees, kindly donated by Little Green Change. A 
huge thank you to them for helping us grow! 

We’d also like to extend a special thank you to Garden Time, who     
generously supplied us with seeds and mulch for our planters – your  
continued support means so much. 

Looking ahead, our focus this year is to increase biodiversity across the 
school grounds. As part of this, we’re excited to host a willow weaving 
workshop later this term—watch this space for more details! 

We're currently on the lookout for: 

• Large plant pots 

• Weed matting 

• Winter crop donations – if you're clearing your garden and have room 
to grow a few extra veggies for us, we'd love to hear from you. 

• A local craftsperson to help us build some new wooden planters for 
the school grounds. 

If you can help with any of the above, please get in touch – every   
contribution supports the children's learning and the future of our  
flourishing school garden. 

Thank you again to everyone who has supported us. The garden is a true 
community effort, and we couldn’t do it without you. 

— The Blackawton School Gardening Team 



 

 

Maths Problem of the Week – Family fun! 

Have a go at this mathematical thinking to get your maths conversations       
happening at home.   

Can you create your own forms of transport out of shapes? What about a bus or 
a car?  A plane or a boat? 

Challenge: Can you name the shapes? 

 

 

 

Maths Problem of the Week – Family fun!  

Have a go at this mathematical thinking to get your maths         
conversations happening at home. 

Miss Burt’s Recommended Read:  
 

Dog really tries his best to be a Good Dog! for his owner, Melvin.  
 
But unfortunately it's just not that easy. 
First there's the case of the missing  
extra-delicious-smelling pizza slice – but 
that's really nothing to do with him. Then 
there's giant surprise SNIFFLE SNUGGLES 
when Melvin is lying down asleep. Then 
there's the smashed lamp... and the wee-wee 
on the floor... But it really is SO DIFFICULT 
to be a Good Dog. Will Dog ever succeed? 
Find out in this hilarious, heart-warming  
story of one lovably clueless dog and his  
owner.  
From the team that brought you My Mum  
Always Looks After Me So Much.   
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SEND Signpost 
 

 
  

 

 Vicky Llewellyn 
 SENDCo 
 



 

Blackawton Primary School Noticeboard 

*Starting Tuesday 23 September* 
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